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Feb. 28, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

The Archdiocese is conducting an annual survey to get feedback on school performance.  It is through 

the University of Chicago.  This survey helps the school with decision making for the future. It also allows the 

school to recognize areas of growth and success. Please follow the link and complete the survey. I am 

monitoring the response rate for the survey and, since it is important, will be giving the entire school a Dress 

Down day when we hit a 20% completion rate. As of today, our response rate is 7%. 

2024 Archdiocese of Chicago Parent Survey Link: 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/archchicago/survey/parent/. 

The survey closes March 22, 2024. 

Your feedback will help St. Celestine School navigate challenges, celebrate areas of strength and 

address areas for improvement.  Taking time from your busy day to answer the survey is truly appreciated. We 

really need your help and feedback. 

Please remember that there is no school on March 1, 2024. It is a Professional Development Day for 

teachers. 

 As a reminder, carbonated beverages should not be brought for lunch. This includes soda and sparkling 

water. 

  

Thankfully, 

 

 

Sheila M. Klich  

Principal 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/archchicago/survey/parent/

